
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF 
FOOD & AGRICULTURE 

Karen Ross, Secretory 

May 2, 2017 

To: All Interested Patties 

Subject: Interstate Entry Permit Requirements for Cattle Entering California 

Effective April 1, 2017, in accordance with Division 2 of Title 3 of the California Code of Regulations, an 
Interstate Livestock Entry Permit is required for all cattle entering California regardless of sex and age. 

Exceptions: 
• Cattle moving on a Pasture to Pasture permit. 

• Cattle moving directly from one location in California through another state and back to a second 
location in California, or moving through California with no offloading. 

Interstate Livestock Entry Permits are valid for fifteen (15) days and can be obtained by calling (916) 
900-5052. Please dial that number if you have any questions regarding animal movement. 

Sincerely, 
_..,...... , ·• 

California State Veterinarian and Director 

cc: Dr. Kent Fowler, Chief 
Dr. Anita Edmondson, Supervising Veterinarian 
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